
Notice Regarding Common Law Admission Test (CLAT) – 2013 
 
 

24th December 2012 
 

 
The Common Law Admission Test (CLAT) – 2013 for admission to under-graduate and 
post-graduate programmes offered by member National Law Universities is scheduled to take 
place on Sunday, i.e. on 12th May 2013, from 03:00 p.m. to 05:00 p.m. 
 
Sale of Application Forms and Information Brochure and also previous Years Question 
Papers (from 2008-2012) will commence from 15th January 2013 at the specified branches of 
SBI and the member National Law Universities. Online application facility will also be 
available from 15th January 2013. 
 
For further details regarding CLAT-2013, please go through the information posted on the 
CLAT-2013 website: www.clat.ac.in.  
 
 

 
 

Convener, CLAT-2013 
 
 
 


